We have made it through a great year here in Rainbow Canyon. A lot
has been accomplished this year and we are very pleased to

acknowledge how well our community is doing. We want to thank you

for taking such care and pride in our neighborhood. It was so festive at

Christmas time and just makes it a great place to live.

Thank you to all who attended our New Years Eve Party. We had a great crowd and really
enjoyed the delicious food, fun games, and just getting to know each other. We were very
pleased with the turnout. We would love to continue the socials throughout the year to
continue the friendships and get to know each other better. We hope you will join us.

he use of the Clubhouse, and are pleased that you are

We have had a lot of interest in t
with your friends and family. We will

finding it an enjoyable and comfortable place to enjoy
continue to add more furnishings and activities as we go and the budget allows. We have

had a few problems though on the care while it is being used. Some people are still using
tape and hanging things on walls then pulling off the paint when removing the hangings.
We ask you to please avoid anything that will damage the walls, fans, furniture etc..

Please join us on Thutsday January 10, at 7:00-pm for our HOA Meeting <. Thank Your...




